
August 24, 2020                                                          Thirty-sixth Day
           

 
The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with A.J. Stone, Kenneth J. 

Abrams and Mark Smeby present.       
 
Electronic public access was made available by computer or telephone via Zoom.     

 
Stone led the meeting in the Pledge of Allegiance.   

 
Unless otherwise indicated, all of the following motions offered at this meeting were carried with the 

following vote: Ayes: Stone, Abrams and Smeby. Nays: none. Abstentions: none.  Absent:  none.   
  

Motion by Smeby, second by Abrams, carried to approve the August 31, 2020 agenda.   
 
Motion by Smeby, second by Abrams, carried to approve the August 24, 2020 board 

minutes.    
 
Motion by Smeby, second by Abrams, carried to approve drainage claims in the amount of $3,342.26 as 

per the following schedule: 
 
Popp Farm Drainage  DD-51   Repairs   $52.76 
Hudson Law Firm  DD-2 Main  Prof Services  $53.25 
Hudson Law Firm  DD-3/Lat 8  Prof Services  $53.25 
Hudson Law Firm  DD-13/Lat 3  Prof Services  $210.00 
Hudson Law Firm  DD-15   Prof Services  $53.25 
Hudson Law Firm  DD-16   Prof Services  $53.25  
Hudson Law Firm  DD-46/Lat 9  Prof Services  $210.00 
Hudson Law Firm  DD-54   Prof Services  $53.25 
Hudson Law Firm  DD-64   Prof Services  $53.25 
Bolton & Menk Inc.  DD-21 W Main  Prof Services  $750.00 
J & R Enterprises, LLC  DD-21 W Main  Mowing  $1,800.00 
       Grand Total  $3,342.26 
 
Motion by Abrams, second by Smeby, carried to approve claims in the amount of $45,404.28 as per the 

following schedule: 
  
 US Imaging, Inc.  Service-DAP  $45,404.28  
  
 Motion by Smeby, second by Abrams, carried to approve salary changes for Marcus Paulus at 
16.06/hour as submitted by the sheriff’s department.          
 
        Motion by Abrams, second by Smeby, carried to approve a fireworks permit for Steve Helgeson located 
at the Country View Acres at 628 430th ST, Joice, IA on September 18, 2020.     
 

Motion by Abrams, second by Smeby, carried to adjourn at 8:49 A.M.  The next meeting of the Board 
of Supervisors will be Tuesday, September 8, 2020 at 8:30 A.M. 

 
 
____________________________  ____________________________ 
Jacki A. Backhaus    Aaron Stone 
Auditor                   Chairperson 


